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11/18/2021 02:04 Injury Crash Deputies and units from the Allen Township 
Fire Department and the Ohio State 
Highway Patrol responded to the US Route 
33 off ramp to State Route 739 to investigate 
a possible injury crash involving a 2016 Jeep 
Renegade that failed to negotiate the curve, 
lost control, drove off the roadway, and 
rolled over onto its side.  The driver, Jeffrey 
L. George, age 69 of Elkhart, Indiana was 
issued a citation for failure to control, and a 
crash report was taken, #80-21-474. 

11/18/2021 09:26 Property Damage 
Crash 

A deputy responded to the intersection of 
State Route 37 and Bethlehem Claibourne 
Road to investigate a property damage crash 
involving a 2005 Saturn Vue that failed to 
negotiate the curve, lost control, drove off 
the roadway into the cemetery and struck a 
headstone.  The driver, Cody L. Bowen, age 
22 of Raymond was issued a citation for 
failure to control, and a crash report was 
taken, #80-21-475. 

11/18/2021 10:31 Assist Other Agency A deputy assisted the Plain City Police 
Department with a person that was 
reportedly threatening self-harm at a 
residence in the 200 block of North Avenue 
in Plain City. 

11/18/2021 11:19 Assist Other Agency A deputy assisted the Richwood Police 
Department with investigating a violation of 
a restraining order at a residence in the 100 
block of South Fulton Street in Richwood. 

11/18/2021 13:32 Telecommunications 
Harassment 

Deputies investigated a report of harassing 
phone calls and text messages that were 



received at a residence in the 20000 block of 
Liberty West Road.  No report was taken. 

11/18/2021 13:35 Menacing A deputy was dispatched to a business in the 
7800 block of Industrial Parkway to 
investigate a report of threatening statements 
made by an ex-employee.  No report was 
taken. 

11/18/2021 16:48 Fraud A deputy was sent to a residence in the 7000 
block of Beachwood Way to investigate 
unauthorized charges to the victim’s 
delivery service account.  No report was 
taken. 

 
This message is confidential and/or privileged communication intended only for the addressee(s). If you have 
received this communication and any attachments in error, you are strictly prohibited from discussing, 
disseminating, distributing, forwarding, copying, or any other unauthorized use or action based on the content 
of this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this 
communication. 


